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Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children and expects staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

 

12th November 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We’ve had another busy week in school – as ever – with the book fair, the launch of the Library Morning Club, and the Parent 
Consultation evenings, to name but a few! We have had a few Covid cases in different year groups across school, so thank you for 
your support in carrying out tests and keeping your child off if they are displaying symptoms. 
 
Thank you 
Thank you for your support with the book fair, which was the busiest we have ever known it. We received a massive £400 in 
commission for school to spend on books, which teachers and children alike very much enjoyed spending. Thank you for your help 
in raising extra money to spend on the children in this way. 
 
Parent Consultation Evenings 
Thank you for making the time to talk to the teachers this week about how your child is doing in school. Hopefully, you will have 
found these conversations informative and useful. If you didn’t manage to make an appointment this time, please do ring schoo l 
to see if you can have a phone conversation at some point soon with your child’s teacher. 
 
Times Table Rock Stars 
The Times Table Rock Stars competition in KS2 has gone well and the children have clearly worked hard to play their part 
towards it. We will let you know more next week when we have the official results for classes and individuals. 
 
Children in Need 
Please remember that we will be celebrating Children in Need on Friday 19th November when children will be invited to come to 
school in non-uniform. We ask that any donations for this non-uniform day be made directly to Children in Need, either via the 
BBC Children in Need 2021 payment item on ParentPay, online or via an official collecting box.  
 
Parking 
We have had more complaints this week from local residents about inconsiderate parking by our parents, as well as reports of 
dangerous and aggressive driving when parking in the areas around school. Please do remember that parents are able to park in 
the car park in Highcroft Youth Centre or the Bold Privateer. 
 
Congratulations 
A big well done to Freddy, Kianna and Phoebe who have won this half term’s Kindness Awards which were awarded earlier this 
week. A big thank you also to Mrs Anderson who bought the trophies and medals for school. 
 
Cross Country Competition 
We are pleased and proud to report that a variety of children represented school recently in the Bradford School Games Cross 
Country Competition. We have teams in a massive 7 out of 8 categories through to the Bradford Finals, which will take place in 
January 2022. Well done to all involved. 
 
Important Upcoming Dates 
Children in Need – Friday 19th November 
Reception Maths Workshop – Thursday 25th November (5.00-6.00) 
Early Years Wriggly Nativity – Monday 13th December (2.00) & Tuesday 14th December (9.30) – further details to follow 
Early Years Christmas Evening – Tuesday 14th December (4.15 – further details to follow) 
KS1 Nativity – Tuesday 14th December (1.30-2.30), Wednesday 15th December (9.30-10.30),  
Thursday 16th December (9.30-10.30) -further details to follow 
KS2 Carols by Candlelight at St. Cuthbert’s - Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th December - further details to follow 
 
Once again, thank you for your support this week. We hope you have a restful and enjoyable weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Fiona Meer and Beth Medhurst  
Co-Headteachers 


